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Big Question


Question - Why is the hope of  the church?


Answer - The church looks forward to Jesus’ 
return when He will make all tings new. 

Bible Time

John was on the island of  Patmos when he 
had a vision. Jesus appeared to John and 
showed him what will happen before the end 
of  time. In the book of  Revelation, John 
wrote about what he saw. John saw a throne 
in heaven and someone sitting on it. The 
One seated looked like fiery red stones. A 
rainbow like an emerald surrounded the 
throne. He saw 24 other thrones around the 
throne, and 24 elders sat on the thrones. 
Each elder wore a gold crown. John saw 
four living creatures around the throne. 
Let’s see what these elders and creatures 
do!


Read Revelation 4:1-5:14


Talk It Out


How were the creatures and elders in 
John’s vision praising and worshipping 
God?


How can we give glory to God?


Why is Jesus described as both a lion and 
a lamb in John’s vision?


Why does Jesus deserve all of  your 
worship?


How might you share how Jesus is worthy 
of  all worship with a friend who is not a 
Christian?


Pray About It


Thank God that He teaches us why He is 
worthy of  all our worship!


Ask God to help us worship Him in every 
part of  our lives! 


